
 
 

Babylon K-6 PTA - www.BabylonPTA.org - babylonpta@gmail.com –  
Facebook: Babylon K-6 PTA 

169 Park Avenue, Babylon, NY 11702  
 

 

2021-2022 Executive Committee: 
President: Angela Campagna 

Vice President of Cultural Arts: Danielle Alveari 
Vice President of Events: Jennifer Drago 

Vice President of Ways & Means: Leigh Ann Hubert 
Vice President of Membership: MaryKate Henry 

Treasurer: Cathryn McAleavey 
Secretary: Marisa Crowley 

 

Dear Parents and/or Guardians,  

The PTA is here to support, guide and help answer questions to support our children due to these 
challenging times. PTA’s nationwide are focusing on the social well-being of families and educators with a 
promotion of safe and healthy practices. Together, we can keep open communication going.  

Join the PTA for the 2021-2022 School Year:  
We know there is strength in numbers and the Babylon K-6 PTA invites you to join us. By becoming a 
member you are helping us support our children's education through a variety of fun, educational programs 
and advocacy events. We will strive, in these extraordinary times, to continue to provide programs and 
events that reflect a sense of normalcy for our children. 

Anyone can join the K-6 PTA, and all are welcome. Individual memberships are just $10 and multiple 
members in a family can join individually. First time members will need to register accordingly on 
www.babylon.ch2v.com. Next, you would need to respond to a correspondence received thereafter to list 
your children’s names and assigned classroom (once provided by the district). Upon renewing registration, 
please log in and make sure your current information is correct. Emails can be sent to our VP of 
Membership at babylonptamembership@gmail.com with any additional questions.  

To obtain or renew a membership: 
Pay by credit card on our secure School Store at www.babylon.ch2v.com 

Example of our PTA membership benefits: 
We create class directories from the information provided to us. The directories are available on our 
website and are viewable only by 2021-2022 paid members on our site, once provided by the district.  

In addition, the NYS PTA has provided helpful links to assist families with free instructional resources as 
we navigate these times together to support our children.   

https://nyspta.org/parent-family-resources-and-instructional-materials/ 

JOIN before September 1st, and you can enter to win 2 FREE tickets to Adventureland! 

Thank You from the Babylon K-6 Executive Committee! 

PHOTO DISCLAIMER:  
The Babylon School District's Parent Teacher Association (PTA) will be photographing and/or filming students, staff, and PTA members as they go about the business of learning, succeeding and participating in 
PTA events and activities. If you do not wish to have your child or yourself photographed and/or videotaped, you must submit your request to Robyn Silvestri at babylonptamembership@gmail.com in writing. 
Full-class or group photographs and videotapes should not be included in your request. 

http://www.babylon.ch2v.com/

